
 

1 

 

 

 

 

Guidelines for the amendment of candidate site areas in the Bay of Green 

Bay NERR site-selection process. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

If a group, or individual, identifies a land area they believe should be included in the review of lands 
for the site selection of the natural area components of the NERR, they should contact the NERR 
state lead, Emily Tyner (tynere@uwgb.edu), who will provide guidance for the submission of a 
formal written request. If a majority of the Site Evaluation Committee agrees that the area should be 
included for formal evaluation, the Site Evaluation Committee will make a recommendation to the 
Site Coordination Committee for the inclusion of the nominated area in the site-selection process. 
Nominated areas must be within the Bay of Green Bay NERR Relevant Coastal Geography. The 
NERR Site Coordination Committee will then vote on the proposed amendment to the candidate 
site areas. All requests must be submitted by COB June 3, 2022, for consideration. Note that the 
process for selecting a site for the NERR visitor and education center will be conducted at a later 
stage.  

 

 

 

https://www.uwgb.edu/UWGBCMS/media/National-Estuarine-Research-Reserves/files/Green-Bay-NERR-Relevant-Coastal-Geography.pdf

